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I strongly oppose this bill.  There is no fiscal impact statement and no explanation for 

the increased fees over the original M114.  In addition, There is no way to allow or 

enforce a bill that has a 2+ year retro-active date on the purchase of items that are 

currently allowed for sale/purchase.  This is unheard of!  There are already enough 

laws on the books to address gun violence, we just need to use and enforce the ones 

we have.  This bill will change nothing for the criminals, as they are already not 

obeying the law, this bill only serves to punish the law abiding.  There is no purpose 

to having a background check to get a permit to then have a background to purchase 

a firearm.  We already require background checks upon purchase.  This bill, and 

M114, are simply more unnecessary redundant bureaucratic red tape.  Please do not 

support this bill.   


